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Mr. Harold Denton
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Security Organization Training and
Qualification

Dear Mr. Denton:

In response to the requirements of 10CFR73.55(b) (4) regarding
security organization training and qualification, Iowa Electric Light and
Power is submitting the enclosed material as a proposed revision to the
Duane Arnold Energy Center Modified Amended Security Plan (DAEC MASP).

In lieu of submitting a Security Organization Training and
Qualification Plan as a new licensing document to meet the requirements
of 10CFR73.55(b) (4) and Appendix B to 10CFR73, we elected to revise the
DAEC MASP to insure that information already contained in the MASP would
not conflict with that which is required to support the Training and
Qualification Plan. The DAEC Operations Committee has determined that
these changes do not decrease the effectiveness of the DAEC Modified
Amended Security Plan per the requirements of 10CFR50.54(p).

With the incorporation of the proposed revision, the Duane
Arnold Energy Center Modified Amended Security Plan will fully address
the requirements of 10CFR73.55(b) (4) and Appendix B to 10CFR73.

The enclosed material should be withheld from public disclosure
pursuant to Section 2.790 of the Commission's regulations.

Vep truly yours,

.

Larry D. Root
Assistant Vice President

LDR/ms Nuclear Generation
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